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HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

Parent Teacher Interviews
All parents are invited to attend PTIs on March 4 

& 11 from 5:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

Please call the office or go to 
www.schoolinterviews.com to book your 

appointment.

Use the access code as7n7 

Acting Principal Message 
Dear Students and Parents,

Report cards have just been sent home, providing an overview of our students' progress and achievements. I encourage 
all parents and guardians to review these reports with your children, celebrating their successes and identifying areas 
for improvement.

We have two sessions of parent-teacher interviews in March. These meetings are invaluable opportunities to discuss 
your child's academic performance, set goals, and collaborate on strategies to support their learning journey. 

Our basketball season at La Crete Public School is coming to an exciting close. Good luck to our Lancers as they gear up 
to compete in zones. Congratulations to all our players, coaches, and supporters for their dedication and hard work. 
Whether you were on the court or cheering from the sidelines, your commitment and sportsmanship have made us all 
proud. Let's finish the season strong!

As the days grow longer and the weather warms up, let's embrace the spirit of spring. This is a time for renewal and 
growth, both academically and personally. I encourage everyone to take advantage of the fresh start that spring offers, 
setting new goals and striving for excellence in all endeavors.

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can ensure that our students thrive and succeed.

Warm regards,

Vanessa Beringer
Acting Principal

School Council Meeting  

Our monthly school council meeting will occur 

March 10 @ 6:00 p.m. 

If you would like to have an item discussed at the 

school council level, please contact Mrs. Beringer at 

780-928-3913.

https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps
http://www.schoolinterviews.com


ACTING PRINCIPAL – Vanessa Beringer   ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL – Rachel Dika         
FVSD TRUSTEES – Tim Driedger, Benjamin Friesen 

Phone:  780-928-3913 Box 1720, La Crete, AB, T0H 2H0   https://www.fvsd.ab.ca/our-schools/lcps  

HOME OF THE LANCERS - SUCCESS STARTS WITH YOU! 

INFORMATIONAL 
ITEMS FOR 
Sr. High 

Information regarding Term 3 
will be shared in the upcoming 
weeks! We are excited to begin 
sharing the plan in early March. 
Students will have six weeks to 
explore various career 
pathways.

Grads!
In the upcoming days, you will 
receive a mailed letter outlining 
your requirements for 
gradation. Attached to this 
letter, you will also find your 
DAR (Detailed Academic 
Report). If you are uncertain 
about whether or not your plan 
for graduation is secure, please 
contact Mrs. Dika or Mrs. 
Beringer.  

LANCER WELCOME
A warm Lancer welcome to Becky Banman and 

Mackenzie Klassen. Becky has joined us in 
February as our Librarian and Mackenzie joins us 

in March as our new Administrative Assistant. 

Important Reminders for Parents

- LCPS doors are unlocked at 8:15 daily. Please be 
aware of this when you send your student to school.

- The gymnasium entrance door will be locked after 
the final bus arrives in the morning. Students are 
asked to use the main doors, and sign in if arriving 
after the bell rings for instruction. 

- Please refer to the monthly calendar for details 
around our Hot Lunch program. 
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